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March 18, 2010

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Mr. David Danner, Executive Secretary

WASHINGTON UTILTITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Docket UT-100434 – Contract for United Telephone of the Northwest, Inc.
Dear Mr. Danner:

Please accept the attached document as a replacement for the summary sheet included with the original filing under Docket UT-100434.  The substitute sheet revises the effective date of the contract.  

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Mary Taylor

Government Relations Manager

CenturyLink

